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TO NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

FROM THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

17 APRIL 2024 

 

MEC MAJUBA TO VISIT MGOBODZI PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

The MEC for Education, Mr. Bonakele Majuba will tomorrow, Thursday, 18 April 2024 undertake a School 

Infrastructure Improvement Monitoring visit to Mgobodzi Primary School in the Nkomazi Local 

Municipality. 

 

Mgobodzi Primary School is undergoing a major renovation project which includes the construction of an 

Administration block, 19 Classrooms, a Science Laboratory, a Library, a Kitchen facility, 2 Grade R 

Centres, a Guardhouse and Refuse Area, Clearview Fencing and Renovation of 4 existing classrooms. 

 

The planned completion date of this project is October 2024. The construction of Mgobodzi Primary 

School is part of the broader service delivery agenda by the Mpumalanga Department of Education to 

create favorable conditions for teaching and learning through out the Province. 

 

The MEC will use the visit to urge the school community to appreciate, protect and make the school a 

safe haven for teaching and teaching. 

 

The media is invited to cover the visit.  

Inquiries:  

Jasper Zwane : 0837431804  

Gerald Sambo  : 0815267802 

 

 


